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· Restarting the Vestry Ministry & Mission Committee
· This dormant vestry subcommittee was restarted in 2020.
· VM&M is responsible for the health of the ministries of St. James and their alignment with St. James’ mission/vision.
· In 2020, VM&M established online Connections groups so that St. Jamesians could continue to meet and connect with one another via Zoom during the COVID-19 pandemic. Online connections groups will continue to meet through 2021. 
· In 2020, VM&M established a communications audit team which took a look at St. James’ various communications methods and determined where we need to make improvements or upgrades. The team will continue its work through 2021.
· In 2021, VM&M will be leading St. James’ strategic planning process- not yet master planning, but focused on strategic planning through the COVID-19 pandemic. 

· Establishing the St. James Phase II Task Force
· This Task Force is responsible for determining how the re-gathering process can and should proceed for the St. James community during the COVID-19 pandemic.
· The Task Force made these determinations by reviewing the guidance from Austin Public Health, the Episcopal Diocese of Texas, and by communicating with other congregations.
· The Task Force will continue to meet through 2021. 

· Welcoming New Vestry Members
· Jim Crosby
· Simone Talma Flowers
· Dulce Aguilar Garcia
· Martin Jolivet
· Suzanne Stege

· Farewell to Departing Vestry Members
· John Butler
· Riley Carruthers
· Pat Liston
· Natalie Adelaja

